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STEVEN A. ARTZ, M.D., F.A.C.P.
N UCLEAR MEIMCINE SERVICES, INC.

August 12, 1993

Ms. Sandra Butler
U. S. Nucicar Fnculetory Commisofon
IMgion II
101 Marietta Street, N.F., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Cmorgia 30323

Ro: NRC LicenDe No. 47-16156-01

Dear Ms. Butler,
Artz, M.D.,Pleaso be advised that the practice of Steven A.

Nuclear Modicine Services, Inc, 3100 Maccorkle Avenue, Suite
to a new911, Charleston, West Virginia intends to move

lacetion.

Encioned ploano find a eketch drawing of the new location an
well an the new mailing addresa. Commitmonts to the existing
radiation safety progrdm will remain in effect.
Following the move to the new location, a clone-out survey
will be' performed by P, Norman Fenton, Diognostic Medical
Hoalth Physics, Nellysford, Virginin. The results of the

The "old"survey will be forwarded to your attention.
location will remain secured as a restricted aron untilnotification / release by your office. Confirmation that
the new location doso not present a radiation risk to

in accordance with-revised Part 20 willunrestricted arousalso be addrenood in the information letter to you.
Transportation of all sealed sources /radioactivo material
will bo performed by Stevon Artz, M.~D.. It is not anticipated

that any material will be in excess of DOT transportation
label II, thorafore placnrding of the car will not be
necessary. As a precaution, shipping papers / emergency.
telephone numbers will be generated, maintained in the
vehicle during transportation, and tiled for review by

[! O hf
roculatory officiale.

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further
Enclosedamnistance, please contact mo at your convenience.

is a chock in the amount of $460.00 to cover
administrative /amendmant fees.

.

Sincerely, s

b 0~ ] y9m)
Steven A. Artz, M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer 21hk 6
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